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Introducing 

The 
Football Bankbuilder© 

By 
Andrew David & Matt Fisher  

 
Introduction… 
 
My sole aim in this publication is to make the end user 
consistent profits whilst minimising the risk of the 
killer long losing runs that we all fear. I would like 
you to view this journey to profit as a ‘project’. The 
mission of which is to make steady and ever increasing 
gains, and all from very realistic monthly targets. 
 

I constantly research soccer data in depth, with the 
sole mission of finding angles that would give me the 
edge long term over stakes invested. With the Football 
Bankbuilder project, I feel I’ve struck the right 
balance in terms of making realistic gains without 
putting my financial neck on the line each time I 
execute my bet.  
 

As stated on the promotional page, the method itself is 
very simple to operate. In fact, it’s this simplicity 
that drives the method into profit the longer you 
follow it! 
 

I’ve seen many a complex formula fall by the wayside 
due to the sheer amount of rules and filters that can 
leave the end user bewildered on whether or not they 
arrive at the right selection. This method is very 
clear, so there is no ambiguity in the selection 
process whatsoever. 
 

The Football Bankbuilder is operated in a market well 
known to all familiar with football betting, and I’m 
sure you’ll have been offered many products involving 
the use of this market. However the foundations for 
success with this formula are contained within the 
‘pre-match’ price entry criteria of qualifying 
selections. It’s strictly following these price filters 



that will see you make repeated gains of around the 
same level month in month out! 
 
I’ve outlined the rules in this manual assuming you 
have a basic knowledge of the ins and outs of betting 
in general. In particular, the world of betting 
exchanges such as Betfair as this is the arena we will 
be using to place our bets. Other betting exchanges can 
be used, however, Betfair still holds the most 
liquidity and I can’t see that changing anytime soon.  
 
If this is all new to you then don’t worry. I will give 
step-by-step instructions in order that anyone can 
fully operate and monetise the formula with ease. 
 

The Path To Profit… 
 

You don’t need me to tell you the path to finding the 
ideal formula for making profits from any betting 
medium is not an easy one. Even if found, a profitable 
formula or selection service can prove unprofitable in 
certain hands. Why? Well it’s my firm belief that many 
punters just do not have the correct mentality to 
become a pro-gambler. Some lack discipline, while 
others suffer from what I would call a ‘crisis of 
confidence’ when they encounter several loss making 
selections in succession. 
  
This can indicate they are either attaching too much 
emotion to their betting operation, or are playing with 
money they ideally need for something else!  
 

The solution is easier said than done I know, but you 
really do have to become numb to the emotion of winning 
and losing. You would rarely see a true professional 
jumping for joy when a winning selection obliges, 
likewise, they would not get too down when losing. Sure 
they would be happy when winning, but would keep their 
emotions in check knowing the success or failure of any 
individual result is part of a much bigger picture.  
 

If you find yourself becoming nervous with a series of 
losing selections, it’s blatantly clear you are staking 
too high, and also suffer from a fair degree of 



impatience. This impatience manifests itself in wanting 
to achieve big profits in an instant.  
 
My advice here is to LOWER your staking level and 
betting bank to an amount you don’t mind losing that is 
put aside for the sole use of betting. Psychologically 
this is very important, as it will help you to stay in 
the game via the slight blips that occur en-route. Then 
and only then will you realise the long term profit 
figures you’re after.  
 

Also, try the following experiment if you suffer nerves 
when encountering a sticky patch. I’ve adapted this 
from advice given by one of the world’s most successful 
currency traders.  
 

How it works is simple. See the money you allocate to 
your betting bank as already lost! Now your mission is 
to recover as much of that betting bank as possible 
over the coming months. In other words, anything you 
receive back no matter how small will be a bonus! See 
how this can change your focus? Don’t worry, it’s not 
my intention to lose your betting bank, but when you 
take on board this mental attitude you’ll be surprised 
at how you persevere when you see every win as recovery 
of money you regard as having been lost! Likewise, any 
losers you encounter are only coming out of the money 
you accepted as lost in the first place. 
 

In trying to profit from any form of financial 
investment you have to be realistic or you’re doomed 
from the start. It constantly amazes me when punters 
expect fortunes in an instant.  
 
Start small, and you are less likely to quit when you 
encounter a down period. If you start big and 
immediately take a hit, you will lose confidence both 
in yourself and in the formula. This would be a great 
shame as fundamentally the method is perfectly sound 
with the odds and stats built in to ensure long term 
growth. In short, make the money you are betting with 
NOT MATTER! 
 

Remember, we are not making a product that people need 
or want and that we sell on for a profit after costs. 



Money in this instance is our product, and we are 
trying to make money off it, and that’s never been an 
easy task to undertake. When backing a selection for 
example, what we are doing is asking the market to give 
us money in exchange for our money, and in most cases 
several times our money, and to be successful at this 
you have to work damn hard.  
 
Therefore, please don’t focus on the monetary gain when 
first using this method. To do so would be completely 
missing the point. Focus instead on the percentage gain 
in terms of what you are investing. Currency investors 
from the biggest investment banks worldwide work to very 
slim profit margins, and are more than happy to make 
0.01% or less on transactions in the market they operate 
in. With large volumes of transactions daily and 
millions of pounds invested this 0.01% becomes very 
worthwhile and fairly low risk. Of course, we haven’t 
got the millions of pounds to play with, but over time 
the small but frequent gains from this method will 
quickly turn into very worthwhile sums as your total 
betting bank increases in line with your unit stake. 
This is the sensible way to go and has to be adhered to 
at all times if you are to be successful. 
 

A thorough knowledge of your chosen betting/investment 
medium, mental toughness, and a comfortable staking 
level to you are the three most important factors to 
have on board for any investment strategy. You will 
benefit from my knowledge in the form of this method, 
however, I cannot give you the mental toughness – 
that’s up to you. The above tips if adopted will help. 
 

Formula For Profit… 
  

Please forgive me if you’ve already read parts of this 
on our promotional page, but they are really important 
areas that need to be covered. Hence why I’m going over 
them again below. 
 

When looking to develop a betting strategy, it makes 
common sense to start from a platform whereby you aim 
to reduce the risk as far as possible of your favoured 



outcome ‘Not’ happening. Put simply; reduce the risk of 
losing on your chosen selection. 
 
For more years than I care to remember, I’ve been 
exhaustively researching ways in which I could develop 
a method of betting that would reduce losing selections 
to the very minimum, whilst at the same time provide 
sufficient returns on each winner that would deliver a 
long term worthwhile profit.  
 

If I could find such a method it would serve two main 
purposes; 
 

1). Keep your betting confidence high in order to keep 
you going through the downturns, thus carry you forward 
into profit. 

 

2). A method that delivers an established pattern of 
short losing runs would give us the option to adopt a 
more aggressive yet sensible staking plan. While at the 
same time return a profit at level stakes for those 
comforted by this form of staking. 
 

With this in mind, I turned my attention to betting 
events with only ‘Two’ possible result outcomes. These 
events have the slimmest profit margin for the 
bookmaker at around the 5 - 7% mark. Consequently they 
are very good betting propositions for the punter. Put 
simply, the fewer the potential outcomes to any event 
the less profit for the bookmaker! Just take a look at 
the heavy promotion of the Grand National every year, 
typically 40 runners, so potentially 40 different 
outcomes, and thus a big profit margin built in for the 
bookies! 

 

I looked at several betting events with only ‘2’ 
possible result outcomes. Among them were; snooker, 
tennis and darts. Ideally what I needed was a betting 
medium that offered the following; a high volume of 
regular match events; strong liquidity; and one where 
there is roughly (Based on accurate historical 
evidence) a 50/50 chance of the favoured outcome ‘Not 
Happening’. 
 
With this in mind, I turned my attention to football, 
in particular the very popular *Over/Under 2.5 goals 



market. For those new to this form of betting, don’t 
worry, all is explained as we go along.  

 

 
*Explanation of betting in the Over/Under 2.5 goals 
market 
As the name suggest, in this market we can ‘Back’ or 
‘Lay’ whether there will be ‘Over’ or ‘Under’ 2.5 goals 
in total during the full 90 minutes of the match. Those 
new to this form of betting may be confused by the term 
2.5 goals, as there is no such thing as a half a goal. 
In short, if we are backing in the Under 2.5 goals 
market we want no more than 2 goals in ‘total’ to win. 
By the same token if you opt to back in the Over 2.5 
goals market then we need 3 goals in ‘total’ to win.  
 

Below is a screenshot of the Over/Under 2.5 goals 
market from an Irish Premier League game in June. The 
Blue column is for backing, and the Pink column is for 
Laying (betting against the outcome). It’s the pink 
column we will be using here, as we will be laying our 
selections. In others words betting against the result 
happening. 

 

 
 

As you can see above there are just ‘2’ possible 
outcomes to this event. If you ‘Lay’ Under 2.5 goals a 
price of 2.26 is available, and to ‘Lay’ Over 2.5 goals 
a price of 1.85 is available. 
 
As you have gathered this formula is centred around 
Laying in the Over/Under 2.5 goals market, with the 
most important part of this formula been the price 



entry criteria and the staking plan. So we will now 
move onto the method itself. 

 
 

The 
Football Bankbuilder© 

(The Method) 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
The Rules: 
 

First of all we open the Betfair ‘In-play’ Soccer coupon 
for the day in question. Although we are not trading the 
selections we use the Betfair In-Play coupon to evaluate 
possible contenders as it lists games in timed sequence 
order. (See working examples below). 
 
You may find your Betfair screen does not match our 
examples, and if that’s the case you may be working in 
the old version of Betfair. I much prefer to work in the 
new version. You can opt out of the old version by 
simply clicking on ‘Go to our new site’. This link is to 
be found towards the right hand side of the home page 
just below your account balance details.  
 
Also, if you happen to arrive at the Betfair Sportsbook 
page when you type in www.Betfair.com just simply click 
on the ‘Got To Exchange’ Tab in the top left hand corner 
below the Betfair Logo as shown below. 
 

 
 
 



Step-1 
 

 
 

After clicking on ‘Football’, you will be greeted with a 
selection of the featured games for the day. You next 
need to click on the ‘More In-Play Football’ link that 
is located below the featured games. Clicking on that 
link will give you all the matches for the day in timed 
sequenced order.  
 
Step - 2 
 

 
 
Once you click on the qualifying match from the example 
above, you will see a selection of markets for the game 
including the one we want the ‘Over/Under 2.5’ 
goals.(You can enlarge these images by using the zoom 
feature in Adobe at the top of the page). 
 



Step - 3 
 

 
 
Step - 4  
 

 
 

So to recap, once in the Over/Under 2.5 Goals market we 
look to see which of the prices to ‘LAY’ (pink column) 
are ‘ON’ or ‘between’ 1.80 – 1.99.  



In the above case it’s the Over 2.5 goals at 1.80 so 
that’s fine. Under 2.5 Goals is priced at 2.28 so 
that’s no good to us.  
 
More often than not you will find it’s the Over 2.50 
Goal Market that we will be Laying in especially when 
the draw odds are between 3.50 – 4.20 in the match odds 
market which is our first selection filter. 
So whichever of the Pink Lay columns are ‘On’ or 
‘Between’ *1.80 – 1.99 we simply click on that column 
and Lay that market to our chosen unit stake. 
 
*PLEASE NOTE: 
Naturally the closer you Lay to the 1.99 upper price 
limit the higher the win strike rate for us. Therefore 
try and Lay as close to 1.99 as possible from those on 
your short list. However it’s fine to Lay as low as 
1.80 if there are no others on your short list that are 
closer to 1.99. 
  
We need the market to tell us the outcome can go either 
way. So if I had ‘2’ games on my shortlist for the day 
at: 
 
1st Game; 
 
Under 2.5: @ 1.92 (Choose this one!) 
Over 2,5: @ 2.12   
 
2nd Game; 
 
Under 2.5: @ 1.80 
Over 2.5: @ 2.32 
 
From the above example I would choose the 1st game as to 
Lay Under’s is priced at 1.92 which is closer to 1.99 
  
All matches with the qualifying price criteria can be 
considered apart from the following types; 
 
EXEMPT LIST! 
 
1). All domestic CUP games 
2). Friendly games 



3). Under 21 
4). Reserve games 
5). Woman’s Matches Denoted by the letter (W) 
 
As well as using it on top leagues worldwide you can 
use also apply it to the following; 
 
1).Champions League 
2).Europa Cup 
3).World Cup 
4).European Championships 
5).Concacaf Gold Cup 
 
My first preference is for League matches worldwide and 
preferably from Top leagues with at least 25K matched 
in the Match Odds win market. 
 

Should I Trade Out For A Profit?...  
 
As a rule NO! However, if the match is 1-1 and it’s the 
90th minute and I have Layed Over 2.5 Goals (meaning I 
have ‘Bet against’ there been over 2.5 goals) I will 
trade out. At this stage of the game I will more or 
less win my full unit Lay stake by cashing out, so best 
not to take the risk of a last minute goal happening. 
 

Liquidity… 
 
Best to make sure the game you’re looking at has at 
least £25,000+ matched in the ‘Match Odds’ market at 
the time of placing your bet. This is to ensure an 
accurate reflection of prices. With lower liquidity the 
odds can suffer from serious gapping with both backers 
& layers trying it on by requesting silly prices.   
 
Please read and study all the above rules again if you 
are in any way unsure and it will soon become second 
nature. 
 
Now the Drogheda v Bray game we showed earlier was from 
the Irish premier League and was played in June, and so 
was outside the season for the big European leagues. 



Yet there was close to £30,000 matched just before the 
off, so this just illustrates that even over the summer 
months we can still find many qualifying games.  
 
As we are not trading, liquidity is not so much a 
problem. So long as you Lay within the price parameters 
stipulated and secure your liability and get your full 
bet matched you are fine. 
 

Staking Plans & Starting Banks…  
 
Staking Plan (A) - Fibonacci Sequence 
 

I’m a great fan of the Fibonacci sequence of numbers, 
not so much for backing, but for Laying. In particular 
how the sequence can be applied to many modern day 
investment strategies. For the Fibonacci sequence to be 
truly effective, it’s highly critical that historic 
results from your chosen investment plan meet with 
certain base criteria that are highly likely to be 
repeated time and time again. That’s why it’s ideal for 
Football Bankbuilder©. 
 

For those who don’t know, Leonardo Fibonacci or 
Leonardo of Pisa was hailed as one of the greatest 
mathematicians of the middle ages. He was credited with 
creating the following number sequence that adds the 
previous 2 values to come up with the next value; 
 

1 - 1 – 2 – 3 – 5 – 8 – 13 – 21 – 34   
 
Further research has shown Leonardo Fibonacci was not 
actually the inventor of the sequence, as it was 
discussed far earlier by Indian Scholars. What can be 
said however, is that Leonardo did bring the series of 
numbers to everyone’s attention in his quest to solve 
the problem of how many rabbits are created by one pair 
in a full year.  
 

Now less of the biology lesson, let’s get into the 
nitty gritty of the staking plan itself.  
 

The Fibonacci staking sequence when applied to our 
formula would go like this:  
 



1 - 1 – 2 – 3 – 5 – 8 - 13 – 21 – 34 (Reverting back to 
stake ‘1’ after a winning Lay anywhere in the 
sequence).  
 
For Example; 

Based on £10 unit Lays at an average price Layed 
of (1.82), and a Betfair commission of 5% 

  
First Stake:£10 Lay – We Lost -£8.20 
Next Stake: £10 Lay – We Lost -£8.20 
Next Stake: £20 Lay – We Won +£19.00 (5% commission 
deduction) 
                                                               
Profit of +£2.60 
Now revert back to a £10 Lay (Start of the 
Fibonacci sequence). 

 

Two losing bets and just one winner and we are already 
in clover! However it’s when we hit what I call the 
‘Streaks’ that is 4 or 5 winners on the bounce, broken 
by one loser, then another winning streak that we 
really start to build our profits. 
 

IMPORTANT! 
 

Occasionally when you move up the staking sequence you 
might experience a slight loss depending on the price 
of the previous Layed selection/s. However, this 
staking sequence is designed to protect profits already 
made. For example; We are always puzzled by those that 
state “What’s the point of laying out let’s say £26.00 
just to win £2.00?” Well, we are NOT laying out £26 
just to win £2.00. We are laying out £26 to recoup 
most, if not all of the previous losses made. We are 
then in a great position to take advantage when we hit 
the inevitable series of winning lays. Once we hit 
these winning lays, we are quickly catapulted back into 
profit as we don’t have to re-coup large previous 
losses.  
 

Unlike many systems that adopt the use progressive 
staking, ‘Football Bankbuilder©’ has the long term 
stats on its side that will deliver future long term 
growth. More importantly, incorporating the above 



staking sequence ensures a very efficient way of 
pulling back any small losses that may occur en-route.   
 
Starting Bank – For Staking Plans that use the 
Fibonacci Sequence. 
 

For the Fibonacci sequence you really only need a 
betting bank of ‘88’ points that will cover one 
sequence. However, for added security we advise a 
betting bank of ‘176’ points.  
 
So let’s look at the amount of starting bank required 
depending on your chosen unit lay stake. As a guide, we 
have also given your expected winnings per month which 
reflect that starting stake and betting bank.  
 

These figures are based on a monthly profits ratio of 
between 12 – 21 points which the formula has 
historically delivered when using the Fibonacci 
staking. They are also based on laying just ‘3’ 
qualifying selections per day. Again that’s the first 
‘3’ qualifiers after 11.00am, or the first 3 with the 
shortest price to lay out of all qualify after 11.00am. 
 

Remember, the minimum unit bet on Betfair is £2.00, so 
£2.00 x 176 = £352 as the minimum starting bank.  
                                                                                                                                                            

Expected monthly 
profits of between; 

  
*£2.00 Lay stake x 176 = Starting Bank = £352        £24 - £42 
*£5.00 Lay stake x 176 = Starting Bank = £880        £60 - £105  
£10.00 Lay stake x 176 = Starting Bank = £1,760      £120 - £210 
£25.00 Lay stake x 176 = Starting Bank = £4,400      £300 - £525 
£50.00 Lay stake x 176 = Starting Bank = £8,800      £600 - £1.050 
£100.00 Lay stake x 176 = Starting Bank =£17,600     £1,200 - £2,100 

and so on………  
 

*It’s recommended you start with £2.00 or £5.00 lay 
stakes until you become familiar with the selection 
process. You will then see first hand the results that 
can be achieved and thus give you confidence to move up 
the staking ladder as and when you double your initial 
starting bank. You can of course compound using the 
Fibonacci sequence. Just simply divide your new monthly 
betting bank by ‘176’ every month. For example; if you 
start with the minimum betting bank of £352 and at the 



end of month ‘1’ your new bank is at £388, then simply 
divide this figure by ‘176’ to equal 2.20. Therefore, 
your new unit lay stake for month ‘2’ would be £2.20p 
and so on. 
 

If you choose to start on £5 or even £2 lays, then 
please don’t scoff at the monthly profits that can be 
achieved. Your bank will soon grow! One of my early 
testers is already on £50 Lay units with average 
monthly profits £1,000 per month and he will soon be 
looking to move up to £100 unit lays. 
 
If You Encounter A Losing Sequence Using Staking 
Plan (A) … 
 

First of all, don’t panic, we have the mathematics on 
our side for strong long-term growth, and it’s very 
doubtful you will ever witness one losing sequence. To 
ensure room for error the betting banks we recommended 
above can take almost Two and a Half losing sequences. 
Also, in time you will have built up sufficient profits 
for any losing sequence to be easily absorbed.  
 

Let’s say the worst case scenario happens, even then 
you won’t come near to losing your starting bank.  
 

Let me explain;  
The average Lay price for the method is (1.89). 
Therefore, based on £10 lays you payout £8.90 for each 
loss. Put simply, you are not losing your full unit Lay 
stake on most of your bets.   
 
So as stated above, the average liability payout for 
each winning selection is 1.89 (0.89 after deducting 
your stake). So taking one losing sequence at £10 unit 
lays, that would be £880 in stakes x the average payout 
of £8.90 = £783.20 paid out. So the average loss on any 
losing sequence would be £783.20p.  
 
Divide this by our recommended betting bank of £1,760 
for £10 lays, and this would equal 2.24. So the betting 
bank could take over 2 losing sequences. More than 
enough to protect our bank! 
 
For Example: (Based on £10 lays) 



1 x losing sequence = -£783.20p 
(For simplicity let’s say it appears in one month). 
 

Let’s take an average monthly profit over 12 months of 
16 points. So, 12 months x 16 points profit = £1,920 in 
profits for £10 lay units. However, lets say on the 13th 
month we have a losing sequence costing us £783.20p, so 
subtract this from the £1,920 already made in the 
previous 12 months would still give us £1,136.80p of 
pure profit! Therefore, the Football Bankbuilder© could 
even withstand another losing sequence after these 
profits have built up and you will still have enough to 
give yourself a nice holiday! Believe me it’s highly 
unlikely you will ever experience one losing sequence, 
but what the hell if you do - you will still be in 
profit, and all for a handful of clicks of the mouse 
everyday!  
 
There are simply too many complex variables in football 
to form any consistency for the backer. Hence why 
laying at the odds we stipulate in the Over/Under 2.5 
goals market will continue to grow your profits for 
years to come! To validate this formula further, have a 
go at this little experiment. Try and ‘Back to Win’ 
instead Laying to Lose ‘7’ or ‘8’ matches on the trot 
using the same criteria and see how you fair. In other 
words, using our formula in reverse. I’ve no doubts the 
conclusion of your experiment will give you evidence 
why the Football Bankbuilder© works when laying, and 
works well!  
 

Finally, if you do feel uncomfortable when you reach 5 
or 6 losing bets in the sequence then you are staking 
too high! Reduce your stakes and come back within your 
comfort zone so you don’t lose confidence when you 
reach the higher end of the staking sequence.   
 
Having said the above, if using progressive staking 
still worries you, then may I suggest you choose level 
stake laying and compounding as outlined earlier. 



 
 

When To Place Your Bet… 
 

Ideally it’s best to place your bets as close to the 
match off time as possible when more liquidity flows 
into the market. This is the period when the market 
becomes more ‘efficient’ in terms of the prices 
accurately reflecting the true chances of the outcome 
actually happening or not. As most of the games are 
played in the evening and weekends anyway this should 
not pose a problem for anyone with work commitments 
during the day. 
 

The profits advertised by review sites have all been 
achieved by placing the bets as and when the price 
entry rules are correct at the time of viewing.  
 
If you choose to level stake or compound selections you 
will have very little difficulty as you can just place 
your bets all in one go, up to a maximum of three in 
timed sequence order. However, as you know, using the 
Fibonacci sequence requires you to know the outcome of 
one result to determine the stake for the next. So if 
your daily work commitments don’t allow for this, you 
can still make use of the Fibonacci staking sequence by 
following the guidelines below. 
 

Let’s say you start with £10 Lays, and have found three 
matches for the day. Simply place a ‘level’ £10 Lay on 
each of the three selections. Then consult your Betfair 
account when you get home to see if you have made a 
profit or loss overall on the ‘3’ selections. 
 

If you lost overall on the day, then simply move up to 
the next stake in the sequence which again would be 
£10. So the next day place £10 level Lays on all 

Using progressive staking alongside any statistically sound method 
is a powerful weapon for making profits. There are a lot of myths 
and scare stories that surround progressive staking, yet if used 
wisely it’s one of the single most powerful staking tools that can 
be used to make good gains, especially when you are laying equal to, 
or below your actual unit stake. If you have the right formula and 
feel comfortable with the stakes you place, then you will see how 
progressive staking can, and will make you steady gains. 



qualifying selections the next day up to a maximum of 
3. Again, if you lost overall, move to the next staking 
figure in the sequence which is £20. You would now 
place £20 Lays on all the selections the next day and 
so on. You only revert back to £10 lays once you have a 
made profit on any given day, not forgetting to take 
into account the losses from the previous losing days. 
If you break even on any day you stay at the same 
stake.   
 

For example; 
 

Assuming you Layed for £10 stakes at a Lay price 
of(1.82), and a Betfair commission of 5%. 

 
 

DAY 1 – (3 Selections – All £10 Lays) 
 

Losing Lay      -£8.20p 
Winning Lay      +£9.50p 
Losing Lay      -£8.20p 
Total Profit/Loss for the day =  -£6.90p 
Overall loss of -£6.90p on the day. So the next day you 
again place £10 Lays on any qualifying selections in 
line with the Fibonacci sequence. 
 

DAY 2 – (3 Selections - All £10 Lays) 
 

Losing Lay      -£8.20p 
Losing Lay      -£8.20p  
Losing Lay      -£8.20p 
Total Profit/Loss for the day =  -£24.60p 
Overall loss of -£24.60p on day 2. Add together the 
loss of £6.90p suffered on Day 1, gives an overall loss 
of £31.50p for days 1 & 2. 
 

So we now move up the Fibonacci staking sequence, and 
place £20 lays on any selections for Day 3. 
 

DAY 3 – (3 Selections) 
 
Winning Lay  +£19.00 
Winning Lay  +£19.00  
Winning Lay  +£19.00 
 

Total Profit/Loss for the day = +£57.00p 
 



Overall profit on Day 3 of +£57.00, minus the loss of 
£31.30p from Days 1 & 2, leaves a total profit of 
+£25.70 over the 3 days. That’s with only 4 winning and 
5 losing lays!  (You would now revert back to £10 
Lays). 
 

If you lost on Day 3, you would move up to £30 lays for 
Day 4. Then revert back to £10 lays only when you have 
recovered the previous 3 days losses and so on.  
 
Staking Plan (B) – Two Steps Back After A 
Winner 
 
Here is a staking plan that’s been well publicised on a 
very popular review site, and due to followers 
continued success I feel compelled to include it as an 
option. It was actually adapted for another publication 
of mine but will be equally as effective for Football 
Bankbuilder©. 
 
I call it the ‘Two steps back After A Winner plan’. 
Quite simply when you experience a series of losers, 
instead of going back to the beginning of the staking 
sequence you just go back 2 steps. 
 
For Example; 
 
You’ve experienced ‘4’ losing lays on the bounce from 
the start so your next Lay stake if you refer to the 
original Fibonacci staking would be a ‘5’ point Lay on 
the next qualifier. Normally if that’s a winning lay 
(meaning the horse lost), you would go back to the 
start of the Fibonacci sequence to stake ‘1’ point on 
the next selection. However using this method we only 
go back ‘2’ steps if we won, so in this example your 
next lay would be ‘1.5’ points. If that’s a winning Lay 
for us we again go back ‘’2 steps which would be a 
stake of ‘1’ point (the beginning). If however it was 
another losing Lay after the 4th bet then we would carry 
on to stake a ‘3’ point unit Lay and so on.  
 



Some have found using the extended Fibonacci ideal for 
the ‘Two Steps Back After A Winner’ staking plan as it 
has more safety built in. Here it is below; 
 
Extended Fibonacci Sequence:    

 
 1  1.5   2  2.5   3  4  5  6.5  8 10.5 13 17  21 27.5 34 
£2    £3  £4   £5  £6  £8 £10  £13 £16  £21 £26 £34 £42  £55 £68 
£5 £7.50 £10 £12.50 £15 £20 £25 £32.50 £40  £50 £65 £85 £105 £135 £170 
£10 £15.00 £20 £25.00 £30 £40 £50 £65.00 £80 £105 £130 £170 £210 £275 £340 

and so on… 
(Points value is shown on the top of the table and 
the monetary value equivalent below if starting on 
£2, £5 or £10 stakes).  
 

An Idea?... 
 
Why not run both of the above staking plans 
simultaneously with ‘2’ betting banks at a monetary 
level comfortable to you? So you would run Staking 
Plan (A) - Fibonacci Sequence, and Staking 
Plan (B) – Two Steps Back After A Winner.  
 
For Example; You could start off both staking plans 
with the minimum starting bank of £352 for £2 lay units 
as required for the Fibonacci staking. Then over a 
couple of months see how you go and evaluate which one 
suits you best in terms of time and risk.  
 
If you want to keep it really simple and see how 
profitable this plan is, then I advise the following; 
 
Start your first month’s trial by using the Fibonacci 
staking at the minimum stakes on just ‘One’ or ‘Two’ 
selections a day, then as the main rules on page 9 
state, you can work your way up to 3 daily.  
 
If using 2 matches per day just make sure you leave a 
gap of at least 2 hours between matches in order that 
you know the outcome of the first match to determine 
your stake on the next.  
 



Make your first selection the first one that qualifies 
after 11.00am onwards, or the first one that qualifies 
at your time of viewing. This will then give you a feel 
for the pattern of results to be expected going 
forward. You can then start plans to start off a 
compounding plan to your chosen starting bank, or, like 
me you may want to stick with the Fibonacci staking 
method of staking and build up. 
 

The Power of Compounding 
 
As highlighted on our promotion page, did you know that 
skimming a mere 10% profit every month from your chosen 
starting bank (a realistic 2 points), and aiming for 
10% of your new bank at the end of each month, then 
rolling over the profits monthly, you would turn £1,000 
into £3,138.39 in 12 months, and into a staggering 
£30,912.68p within 36 months!  
 

The Football Bankbuilder© will average around 2 to 5 
points profit every month at level stake laying. That’s 
laying the first ‘3’ qualifying selections each day 
after 11.00am. Or you may wish to choose the first ‘3’ 
that are the shortest price to lay from 11.00am 
onwards.  
 
Below is a table that really shows the power of 
compounding. Even with just a £400 starting bank you 
can build up some serious amounts over a 36 month time 
frame.  

 
Starting bank £400 (£20 per point) 

 
Target: 10% each month (2 points). Rolling over profits 
monthly, and aiming for 10% of new bank at the end of 
each month. 
Month 1 = £440 
Month 2 = £484 
Month 3 = £532.40 
Month 4 = £585.64 
Month 5 = £644.20 
Month 6 = £708.62 
Month 7 = £779.48 
Month 8 = £857.42 



Month 9 = £943.16 
Month 10 = £1,037.47 
Month 11 = £1,141.21 
Month 12 = £1,255.33 
Month 13 = £1,380.86 
Month 14 = £1,518.94          
Month 15 = £1,670.83 
Month 16 = £1,837.91 
Month 17 = £2,021.70 
Month 18 = £2,223.87 
Month 19 = £2,446.25 
Month 20 = £2,690.87 
Month 21 = £2,959.95 
Month 22 = £3,255.94 
Month 23 = £3,581.53 
Month 24 = £3,939.68 
Month 25 = £4,333.64 
Month 26 = £4,767.00 
Month 27 = £5,243.70 
Month 28 = £5,768.07 
Month 29 = £6,344.87 
Month 30 = £6,979.35 
Month 31 = £7,677.28 
Month 32 = £8,445.00 
Month 33 = £9,289.50 
Month 34 = £10,218.45 
Month 35 = £11,240.29 
Month 36 = £12,364.31  

 
Start Bank £400 
End Bank = £12,364.31p 
(Based on obtaining just 2 points per month)  
 

Now of course it’s not all plain sailing in the world 
of investment. You may suffer a very slight loss in 
some months that can delay you reaching this grand 
total by month 36. However, believe me, it won’t take 
you long past 36 months to reach your target! Remember, 
we can make slightly more than ‘2’ points in some 
months that will make up for the slight deficits that 
may occur en-route. So don’t be surprised if you reach 
your £12,364 target earlier than month 36. Now, imagine 



starting with a £1,000 or even £2,000 bank – Just a 
thought! 
 
Working Out Your New Unit Stake Monthly 
 
To work out your new unit stake on a monthly basis, 
simply divide your new total betting bank at the end of 
each month by 20. This will be your new unit stake for 
that month.   
 
For example; let’s say you start with a £400 betting 
bank and you lay £20 (1 point) on each selection and 
you end up making 5 points for that month. Therefore, 
our new betting bank would be 5 x £20 = £100 + our £400 
betting bank = £500. Therefore, you now divide 500 by 
20 to give you a new unit Lay stake of £25 for the 
whole of the next month. If you ever drop below your 
£400 betting bank, then it’s important to stick with 
£20 units stakes as the minimum. We only ever increase 
our unit stake as our bank increases, but we never go 
below £20. In other words, we never go below our 
starting unit stake if our bank ever drops below what 
we started with. 
 
The message is clear, even when starting with small 
stakes which most of us do, using this formula can help 
you build up a very nice lump sum profit in the medium 
to long term. What’s more, it’s there for you to use 
whenever you need it. Even take out half and carry on 
compounding with the other half – the choice is yours.  
 
Staking Plan (C) - Level Stake Laying 
 

This is one of the most ultra safe forms of staking for 
the less risk adverse amongst us.  The trade off for 
this low risk staking is a slower growth pattern, but 
growth nonetheless for nothing more than a few clicks 
of the mouse daily. 
 
Using level stakes will either lose you very little, or 
make you good cumulative gains to obtain the edge over 
time. Even if we get 52 losers and 48 winners out of 
every 100 that’s typical if you follow the rules 
outlined in this guide, you will make a profit. This is 



ensured by the price parameters we have in place of 
always laying below our chosen unit stake at between 
1.80 – 1.99.  
 
If this is your chosen staking method then please be 
patient, and realistic and gains of around 2 - 5 points 
per month will be forthcoming when betting on either  
the first ‘3’ qualifying selections each day after 
11.00am, or the first ‘3’ that are the shortest price 
to lay also from 11.00am onwards.  
However I much prefer the compounding option above, 
where in essence you are level staking in each month, 
and only move up the stakes as your bank increases. 
 
Starting Bank – Level Stake Laying  
 

I would recommend a starting bank of ‘20’ units points. 
So if you plan to Lay in £10 units, your starting bank 
would be £200. Once your betting bank doubles to say 
£400, you can then double your unit Lay to £20 and so 
on. It won’t be long before you are making healthy and 
steady gains as your stakes build. Level stake Laying 
will make you profits but it will be slow going & with 
some inevitable losing months it can seem like pulling 
teeth at times. Hence why it would be folly to adopt 
this conservative type of flat staking for a formula 
with a good winning strike rate.  
 
Therefore, I much prefer using either or both; Staking 
Plan (A) - Fibonacci Sequence, and Staking Plan 
(B) – Two Steps Back After A Winner. Then 
compounding profits using both staking methods. 
 
In my opinion sensible money management is as crucial 
as the selection method itself when it comes to making 
your gambling pay, but as ever it’s up to the 
individual and their own risk appetite.  
 
Compounding Using the Fibonacci Sequence 
 
I’ve touched on this above but will do so again below 
as it’s very important. 
 



Let’s say you start with the Minimum £352 betting bank 
(176 points), and we lay in £2 units. By months end we 
make £36 profit, don’t scoff at this amount! Show me a 
bank account where you can place £352 at the start of 
the month and get £36 in Interest. It just doesn’t 
exist and with the power of compounding this will soon 
multiply.  
 
We then add this £36 profit to our original starting 
bank of £352 to give £388. We now divide that new bank 
total by 176(Our betting bank in points). So 388 ÷ 176 
= £2.20p, so our next unit Lay stake for the following 
month will be £2.20p. So every month we simply add the 
profits to our bank total and divide by 176 to give us 
our new monthly lay stake. However, we never drop below 
our starting £2 lay unit as that’s the minimum.  
  

In Summary… 
 
1). Set a betting bank you are comfortable with, 
whether it’s for level stake laying, or if using any of 
the staking plans recommended above. Always start 
small! 
 
2). Cross out any games that are on the ‘exempt’ list 
shown earlier in the rules. 
 
3). From the remainder, list the first ‘3’ qualifying 
games at the time of your viewing with ‘Draw’ odds 
(Blue Column) ‘On’ or ‘Between’ 3.50 – 4.20.  
 
4). Next move over to the Over/Under 2.5 Goals market 
for the games in question, and place your lay bet in 
whichever of the Columns has lay odds of ‘Between’ 1.80 
– 1.99. More often than not it will be in the Under 2.5 
goals column. You can Lay in all ‘3’ games that you 
have shortlisted, or just the game that is the lowest 
price to Lay in the Over/Under 2.5 goals market. 
(For a higher wining Lay strike rate always give 
preference to those matches priced as close to 1.99 as 
mentioned earlier but Laying as low as 1.80 is fine). 
 



5). Lay up to ‘3’ games per day. The reason for this is 
not a scientific one, its more a practical one as we 
need a gap between matches of at least 2 hours if using 
the Fibonacci Sequence as we need to know the outcome 
of the first match to determine the stake on the next. 
Therefore 3 matches seems to be the optimum amount per 
day if we are to find and Lay in matches with liquidity 
of £25,000+ in the match odds market.  
 
6). If you are unsure whether your match is a domestic 
League game as it can be vague with some countries 
fixtures, then stick with the top leagues worldwide 
such as those listed below. Other countries and 
League’s are fine but where possible I always give 
preference to the Leagues below over all others if you 
have a couple that qualify and you need to streamline 
them down. 
 
Premiership (England)  
Seria A (Italy) 
La Liga (Spain) 
Ligue 1 (France) 
Bundesliga (Germany)  
Eredivisie (Holland) 
Primeira Liga (Portugal) 
Primera Division 1 (Argentina) 
Serie A (Brazil) 
 
Remember, when starting small as advised above, it’s 
important NOT to first focus on the monetary gain. 
Focus instead on the percentage gain. You can always 
move up the staking ladder as your profits build.  
There is plenty of football daily all year round so 
don’t be in a rush to make big profits immediately. 
These small sums at the start will soon become 
worthwhile gains as your experience and confidence in 
the system grows. Also, make sure you keep notes and 
log all bets as you go along.  
 
 

 
 



How Many FBB Selections To 
Expect Daily?.. 
 

You may be wondering how many qualifying selections on 
average you will get daily. Well, this is a strange 
one. The amount can vary greatly, some days you will 
have several, on others you may have one, two, or none.  
 
It all depends on the matches on offer on any given day 
in the Betfair ‘In-Play’ market and this is something 
we have no control over. Weekends and Monday through to 
Wednesday will see the bulk of selections, as Thursday 
& Friday are generally quiet periods, but as mentioned 
above its best to only Lay in a maximum of 3 per day 
anyway. Or you may wish to just Lay in one game per day 
until you get used to the procedure.  
 
Football is now an all year round sport with major 
leagues and tournaments starting at different times of 
the year. Therefore, there will always be plenty of 
opportunities. January can be quiet as many Euro 
leagues take their midwinter break but it soon picks up 
in mid February.  
 
Even if you only manage to use it over the weekends or 
evenings, you can still build a nice little bank. All 
our figures are based on Laying between 1–3 selections 
a day that qualify after 11.00am. 
 

In Conclusion… 
 

Well that’s it!....You will soon find out how 
profitable this method is without the worry of high 
liabilities. There is one condition - You must adhere 
to all the rules contained within this guide, and don’t 
go outside the boundaries set. Don’t be distracted by 
the systems simplicity, in fact, this is its strength.  
 

I’ve collected ‘real time’ data based on this methods 
price entry criteria for over 12 months before actually 
placing any real money, and have been inspired by the 
results. This data amounted to hundreds of matches that 
clearly indicate there is a pattern developing, a 



pattern that if laying at the odds parameters we 
stipulate in the Over/Under 2.5 goals market, then 
mathematically we will get the edge. Not forgetting to 
make sure they all qualify under the draw odds rules 
first!  
 
Put simply, if we are to win over time using a 
mechanical systematic type of approach rather than an 
approach based on opinion or form, then we MUST have 
the maths in our favour if we are to ever make it pay. 
 
As ever, it’s always best to monitor first and see 
first hand the pattern to expect, or start with small 
stakes until you become fully confident with the 
selection procedure. See it as a slow burner, and with 
steady re-investment and/or compounding it won’t be 
long before you are making some sizeable sums.   
 

One final point, as we are Laying ‘Odds On’, don’t 
become too despondent if you start with a few losing 
lays. The secret here is in the staking plan, and 
sticking to the rules especially the ‘pre-match’ Draw 
price entry criteria.  
 

After all, if every ‘Odds On’ priced selection were to 
win this would be a very easy game to master, but of 
course they don’t! One thing you can be certain of in 
any form of gambling is its uncertainty over time in 
terms of predictability. The Football Bankbuilder© 
takes advantage of this uncertainty to help drive you 
into long term profit!   

 

To your future & steady growing wealth! 
 



Andrew David  &Matt 

Fisher    
 

Co Authors 

Email Support: 

 mattfisher@footballbankbuilder.com  

 

 

 

Free Money…                                    
 
Why not start and bet with some FREE MONEY! Just enter 
this code; 6TRQ9PJH4  when you sign up with Betfair and 
you will receive £25 GBP or the equivalent in your 
local currency within 48 hours. You will also receive a 
nice reward after 3 months depending on the amount you 
bet!   
Go to;  www.betfair.com    
 
Other Betting exchanges 
 

www.wbx.com  
www.betdaq.com  
www.smarkets.com  
 

Look out for special sign up offers! 
 

Further Information… 
 
Live football results can be found from the following 
websites:         
www.flashscores.co.uk 



www.futbol24.com 
www.sportinglife.com/football 
 

REMEMBER: – Gamble responsibly!    
http://www.gambleaware.co.uk 

 

Bonus #1 
The Profit Booster 

High/Low Staking Algorithm© 2016 
 
To obtain your Username and Password to gain access to 
the Profit Booster Hi/Lo Staking Algorithm please email 
me with invoice/order number to:  
 

adk.publishing@yahoo.co.uk 
 
I will then arrange that for you with the developer of 
the program. Please allow up to 48 hours for response.  
  

Bonus #2 
 A Nice Little Earner 

 
A Bit of fun for Saturday’s that has turned into a nice 
little earner! 
 

Here is a fun bet I use every Saturday that has given 
me some sizeable wins, and some nail biting moments in 
my quest for the big payout! 
 
Basically I back 4 football matches in a *Lucky 15 bet. 
This bet is offered as an option by most online 
bookmakers once you enter 4 selections from whatever 
sport. Or you can simply place your bets at the betting 
office on a pre-printed slip. 
 

Each of my selections are backed in the ‘Half Time/Full 
Time’ betting market. This market can be easily found 
next to the match odds under the column ‘Other Bets’ or 
‘More bets’.   
 
What we are doing here is predicting the home side will 
be leading at half time but will end up drawing at Full 



Time. Its surprising how many times this happens, and I 
was equally surprised by the odds on offer which are 
around the 15/1 – 16/1 mark!  

 

So here goes; 
 
I back 4 HOME sides that are favourites priced around 
the (1.80 – 2.0 in decimal) to be LEADING at half time 
and the match to be a DRAW at full time.  
 
As stated above you usually get odds of 16.0 for this 
kind of bet, so with the Lucky 15 bet I virtually place 
15 bets at £1.00 per line for a total stake of £15.00p 
Even if only one of the 4 selections is successful you 
will be in profit by the following:  
 
1 selection correct pays: £29.00p (Payout includes 
bookies bonus for 1 correct) 
2 selections correct pays: £255.00p  
3 selections correct pays: £4,095.00p  
4 selections correct pays: £65,535.00p!!!  
 
Now I can’t claim to have got any 3 or 4 correct, 
although I have come close on many occasions but for 
late goals. However, I’ve had several £255.00p payouts 
for getting 2 correct, and a lot more of one correct 
paying out £29.00, put it this way, I am well in profit 
every season, so give it a bash as you never know! 
 

Also, watch out for Bookmaker bonuses that give double 
the odds for getting one correct. Betfred and Bet365 I 
believe do at present, hence why I’ve shown ‘1’ correct 
paying out £29 in the above table. 
 

You can do more than one Lucky 15 if you get more 
matches qualifying, but remember you need at least 4 
matches for the Lucky 15 bet.  
 

*A lucky 15 system bet consists of:  
4 Singles, 6 Doubles, 4 Trebles and One 4-fold 

 
Even with an average amount of luck you will make 
profits over stakes invested. Please do let me know if 
you hit the big one as its nice to hear the stories!  
 



Good Luck, and don’t take it too seriously. 
STOP PRESS!...Just missed out again on almost £4,000 
only for a late goal 2 minutes into injury time!  - Oh 
well, always next time and still got a nice £230 
consolation prize! 
 
Also, a nice testimonial received in October says it 
all; 
 

Subject: Football Bankbuilder 
To: mattfisher@footballbankbuilder.com 
Received: 27 October, 2012, 16:37 
 
Hi Matt 
I just had to write to tell you this. 
 
I received the system yesterday and last night using £25 stakes I won 2 out of 3 = +£31.04 
Today, again using £25 stakes, I won 3 out of 3 = +£71.31 
Also today I had a Lucky 15. I staked £15 and the returns were £511 
 
Needless to say (using an appropriate football cliche) I'm over the moon! 
I've attached a screenshot of my Lucky 15 ticket with B365. 



 
 
My only question is, should I transfer the profit from the Lucky 15 to my betfair account 
(allowing for higher stakes on the bankbuilder system or should I leave it in my bet365 
account and keep it separate from bankbuilder? 
 
Congratulations and many thanks! - A Ratcliffe 

 
…And On 21st April Jeff sent this screenshot to Clive 
Keeling of What Really Wins Money who passed it onto 
me. 



 
 
A Lucky 15 win of £5,183 for a £15 Stake by getting 3 
out 4 correct on his first day of use with the bonus 
system! 
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